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9:10   Pre-service prayer and sharing in Sewing Room. 
 

9:30 Sunday School   (List of classes is on back) 
 Pre-school (ages 4-5)              Room 202 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr. 1-9)             Cafeteria 
 Youth/Adult Sunday School Assembly                    Auditorium 
 

10:25   Opening, Announcements, Offering        John Ivan Byler 
      Congregational Song Jonathon Mullet 
      Child Dedication  Sam Troyer 
      Congregational Song Jonathon Mullet 
      Message              Genesis 22:1-18 Jason Groff 
                                        “A Model Father” 

 

                                ************************************************* 
 

TODAY’S SERVANTS 
Greeter Today:                                   Robb & Margaret Mullet 
Hosts Today:     Sam & Kate Troyer 
Usher in Charge:  Bruce King 

 

THIS WEEK  
Wednesday, 6:30 pm – Members meeting to review and renew our  
         covenant.  Find a copy of the covenant in your mailbox. 
FRIDAY  – Youth Activity  TBA 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
June 28, 6:30 pm – Church party at Lewis’ shop.  Everything is provided;  
        bring yard games, bikes, etc.  RSVP regrets only.   
July 21-23 – BMA Convention in Lancaster, PA 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Church Retreat at Highland (Oct. 6-8, 2023)  Invoices are in the 
mailboxes.  If there is an error or question, talk with Suetta.  Please pay 
at least half of the invoice to CMF by July 9; Give your deposit clearly 
marked with your name to Suetta.  The balance may be paid by Oct. 8.   

 A THANK YOU note from J&A is on the hall wall with a family picture. 

 Calvary Medical Aid is due on Sunday, June 25.  Couples $560; Singles 
$280.  Make checks payable to Calvary Medical Aid. 

 The Welcome Back Shower for Dewey and Stacey TODAY is encouraged 
to provide snacks, travel food, gas money, gift cards, etc. for their 
traveling while on home-assignment this summer.  They fly to arrive in 
Virginia on Wednesday afternoon—pray for good travel! 

 The 2023 BMA C0nvention brochures are in your boxes, on the theme 
“Discovering the Riches of Salvation.”  Register at biblicalmennonite.com 
to attend.  All are invited to the July 21-23 event in Lancaster, PA.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Offering last Sunday:                                Regular Offering Fund            $7,337.50 
   CCA Outdoor Court         $2,700.00 … .Total Given to Fund           $44,704.50 
   Roof Fund                                  $0.00   ...Total Given to Fund             $83,456.00 
 

                                            Attendance last Sunday: 130 

Missionary Spotlight 
Joel & Crystal Yoder and Family with MTC in NYC 

     We are in our second week of LTO.  We have only 10 students this time, and no families, so it 
definitely feels different than it did this spring.  It has been going well though, and I'm grateful for the 
opportunity to impact the lives of these students.  Our group seems to be bonding well together and 
we are getting some good interaction in the classroom.  Our team has been struggling some with 
sickness this week.  Please pray for healing... 
     From our family:  Kurt & Jerrica finished school on Friday and are officially in Summer 
Vacation!  (and they are loving it) :)  Kurt and Kendall are working at Chick-fil-A.  Kurt moved up to 
working full-time over the summer.  I am so grateful for the way that God provided jobs for our 
children here.  We praise Him for his provision for us.   
     Church life is going well.  We have our struggles but God has been good.  Over-all, people love 
being at church and we love each other.  Pray we can disciple those who are coming and that we will 
impact our community. 
     Some prayer points:  
          -  Wisdom for the teachers as they present material this LTO. 
          -  Good health for everyone. 
          -  Good interactions during the outreach times.  Our church has benefited from people who 

were met during the outreach times.   
          -  Please keep praying for an older experienced couple to help with teaching, mentoring, and 

debriefing. 
          -  Pray for us to be able to invest well at church also.  Pray especially for Joel as he leads the 

Bible Study with the Chinese people who come regularly. 
Thanks for praying, Joel 

Servants For Next Sunday  
Sermon:       Josh Helmuth                Hostess:  Bev King 
Cleaning:      Frank & Anna Good     Usher in Charge:  Thomas Wenger 
Mowing:      Jerry Martin   



 

C O M M U N I T Y / S E R V I C E  O P P O R T U N I T I E S 
West Rockingham Food Pantry served 78 households, on May 25.  Your 
gifts to bless our neighbors may be sent to  WRFP, 4222 Mt. Clinton Pike, 
Rockingham, VA 22802                                                                                                . 
                   Jesus:  “I was hungry and you gave me food.”                                  . 

 

2022- 2023 Sunday School Classes 
 Preschool    (4-5 y.o.) -- Gloria Wenger, Becki Smucker            Rm 202 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr 1-9) - Jeron Mullet                              Cafeteria 
 Primary      (Gr 1-3) – Suetta Horst, Cynthia Shirk                 Room 101 
 Junior         (Gr 4-6)– April Hege, Lane Beery           Art/Music Rm 103 
 Intermediate (Gr 7-9)– Joel Troyer, Andrew Good               Room 210 
 Youth         (15+ y.o.) – Micah Hege, Skyler Beery                  Room 213 
 Women – Merlynne Keener, coordinator                          Sewing Room 
 Mixed –    Frank Good, coordinator                                         Auditorium 
         Superintendents, Harry Lee Showalter and Nat Glenn 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Mission Statement 
We are a caring community of faith fully dependent on the Holy 
Spirit—committed to glorifying God, magnifying Christ, loving our 
neighbor as ourselves, sharing the Good News, and edifying our fellow 
pilgrims through the exposition of and obedience to God’s all-
sufficient written Word. 
 

CMF Leadership Team 
          Sam Troyer, Pastor & Secretary      Josh Helmuth, Treasurer 
          Larry Wilkins, Deacon                       John Ivan Byler, Chairman 
         Frank Good, Deacon                          Stanley Good, Lay Leader 

Calvary Contacts 
(540) 867-9444     calvarymfva@gmail.com      calvarymennonite.com  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       Calvary Mennonite Fellowship 
           6083 Mount Clinton Pike, Harrisonburg, VA  22802  
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